IGE

June - Examination 2019

BAP/BCP/BSc.P Examination Introduction of General English

सामान्य अंग्रेजी का परिचय

Paper - IGE

Time: 3 Hours [Max. Marks: - 80

Note: The question paper is divided into three sections A, B and C. Write answers as per the given instructions.

Section - A

 $8 \times 2 = 16$

(Very Short Answer Questions)

Note: Answer **all** questions. As per the nature of the question delimit your answer in one word, one sentence or maximum up to 30 words. Each question carries 2 marks.

1) Read the passage and answer the questions:

SHARKS What has fins, sharp teeth, and swims in the ocean? A shark! Sharks have been around for a very long time. Sharks have lived in the oceans even before dinosaurs roamed the earth! Sharks are fish, and there are over 400 types of sharks. When they have babies, the babies are called pups. Sharks lose their teeth, like humans, but they don't just lose their baby teeth. They lose teeth throughout their lives. When a shark loses a tooth, a tooth from another row of teeth will move into

its place. New teeth are always growing. Most sharks are carnivores, so they feed on other animals, like fish or seals. Sharks might look scary, but they are not usually dangerous to people. People are more dangerous to sharks, since people hunt sharks. To be safe, though, it is a good idea to leave sharks alone if you see them!

- (i) What lived even before dinosaurs?
- (ii) How many types of sharks are there?
- (iii) What are baby sharks called?
- (iv) What do you understand by word 'carnivorous'?
- (v) Why are people more dangerous than shark?
- (vi) What do sharks eat?
- (vii) What is the good idea?
- (viii) What do they keep losing throughout their life?

Section - B

 $4 \times 8 = 32$

(Short Answer Questions)

Note: Answer **any four** questions. Each answer should not exceed 200 words. Each question carries 8 marks.

- 2) Pick out the noun and pronoun,
 - (i) He is a doctor.
 - (ii) I do not like dogs.
 - (iii) Jaipur is a fine city.
 - (iv) I love watching cricket.
- 3) Pick out the adjectives.
 - (i) She is beautiful.
 - (ii) The tall one was arrested.
 - (iii) The building is nice.
 - (iv) I found a long tube.

		309
4)	Pick	cout the adverbs.
	(i)	She ran fast.
	(ii)	He plays beautifully.
	(iii)	He speaks loudly.
	(iv)	Tanay wears clothes nicely.
5)	Fill in the blanks with correct verbs.	
	(i)	He waiting for the bus.(are/was)
	(ii)	He his work on time.(do/does)
	(iii)	I you next week.(will meet/ shall meet)
	(iv)	Hehis masters last year only.(did/had)
6)	Fill	in the correct preposition.
	(i)	Train is (on/at) time.
	(ii)	Father suddenly came (in/into) my room.
	(iii)	The cat jumped (upon/on) table.
	(iv)	Anil came (with/by) her uncle.
7)	Write ten lines on any one of the following:	
	(i)	My mobile
	(ii)	My father
	(iii)	My country
8)		te the story of court barber and Birbal story from the scribed text.

- 9) Fill in the correct articles:
 - (i) He needs (a/an) pen to write with.
 - (ii) He met (an/a) European.
 - (iii) Honesty is (a/the) policy.
 - (iv) He is (a/an) intelligent boy.

Section - C

 $2 \times 16 = 32$

(Long Answer Questions)

Note: Answer **any two** questions. You have to delimit your each answer maximum up to 500 words. Each question carries 16 marks.

- 10) Write a paragraph on any one topic.
 - (i) A health camp
 - (ii) Voting Day
 - (iii) My House
- 11) Write a letter to your friend telling him about the marriage of your brother in detail.
- 12) Write an application to the Principal of your college to issue you the Character certificate.
- 13) Write a precis (in short)of the following passage.

The horse is a very useful animal. It is found in almost every country. It feeds on grass or gram. It is used for riding over long distances. It is used in the cities for carrying luggage by cart. An Arabian horse is world famous. It is used by the military to carry soldiers. It is also used in sports. Polo is a popular sport in which horse is used.